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The Quilters will meet each Monday at 9 AM

The Boy Scouts will meet each Tuesday at 7 PM

The Trustees will meet on September 8th, at 7 PM

The Elders will meet on September 12th at 7 PM

Our Youth Sunday School Classes will begin on September 11th.

Handbells will start back on September 19th.

Bible Study will begin on Wednesday, September 14th at 6:30 PM

The Quilters will meet each Monday at 9 AM

The Boy Scouts will meet each Tuesday at 7 PM

The Elders will meet on October 10th at 7 PM

The Trustees will meet on October 13th at 7 PM

A showing of Nellie Shores art will be October 2nd from 2-4 PM

There will be a “Trunk or Treat” October 29th from 4-6 PM
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What's Happening in the Church?

On October 2 2022, we will have a showing of art, by Nellie Shore.  There will be a

limited number of prints from Nellie's  original art, as well as a few pieces from

her personal collection. This will take place in the fellowship hall from 2pm till

4pm. We will be accepting donations which will be going to the music program.

We are asking for a minimum bid with all sales final the day of showing.

If you have questions, please contact Beth Speiler or Idalia Canter

On October 29th from 4-6 we will be having a Trunk or Treat! Anyone who would like to

participate can come, set up and decorate your trunk, and can give out candy to all our

trick or treaters. Candy and treat donations will be accepted for this event. Alongside our

Trunk or Treat, we will also be having a chicken stew and a cakewalk. Cake donations

are greatly appreciated for the cake walk! We hope to see everyone to have some great

fellowship and celebration of the Haloweeen season.
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From Pastor Joe

Bible Study Returns! Join us on Wednesday nights for our weekly Bible Study.

Beginning on Wednesday September 14 we will start a new study based on the

Parables of the Lost found in Luke 15. We will be looking at the Lost Sheep, the

Lost Coin, and the Lost Sons (also known as the Prodigal Son.)

Come for learning, discussion, and fellowship. We begin each week at 6:30 and

end by 7:30. If you have any questions, contact Pastor Joe.

Welcome Ethan Smith as our Student Pastor: As many of you know, Ethan has

been part of the Bethania Moravian family since June as our Administrative

Assistant. Now, as part of his seminary education, he will be working with us as

Student Pastor. In this role, he will be helping in worship every Sunday, teaching

the Middle/Senior High School and leading the youth fellowship. As his seminary

classes change, his internship responsibilities will also change so that he can

fulfill his class requirements.
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Circle 2 of the Women’s Fellowship

Circle 2 wanted to update the congregation on the blessing bags that they were

able to make and distribute with the youth. They wanted to thank all of those who

donated to help create the blessing bags. With the help of the youth, they were

able to create 11 bags that have been distributed out in the community, with

enough leftover materials that will be used to help others in the future. Thank you

for your continued support of this great ministry.
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Youth and Children’s Ministry

Youth Fellowship will be returning on September 11th, from 4-6 PM. The youth

needs volunteers to provide meals for the youth gatherings. If you would like to

serve, there is a sign up sheet on the youth bulletin board in the church. Thank

you!

Sept 25--4:00-6:00 Intergenerational gathering with a light pot luck dinner and

BINGO.

Oct 29--4:00-6:00 Trunk or treat. Participating trunks, truck beds etc. needed.

There will be a sign up sheet posted on the Youth bulletin board. Candy and other

treat donations will be accepted. There will be a chicken stew and a cakewalk for

the event. Cake donations are greatly appreciated.
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Our youth enjoyed a great cookout and river day at the house of Lawana and Tom

Yarbrough.
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